
From: Joanne Chilton  
Sent: 12 March 2015 09:28 
To: Scully, Vincent 
Cc: Laird, Karl 
Subject: RE: New Framework for Children - [Not Protectively Marked] 
Vincent 
I will ask the question of Merseyside and let you know. It’s not something I have heard of in West Mids. 
For info 
Jo 
  
  
Jo Chilton 
Head of NABIS 
Det Ch Supt 6681 
  
Direct Dial :   
Int ex:             
Mobile:           
Email:                 
Website:         www.nabis.police.uk 
  

 
  
  

From: Scully, Vincent  
Sent: 12 March 2015 09:24 
To: Joanne Chilton 
Cc: Laird, Karl 
Subject: RE: New Framework for Children - [Not Protectively Marked] 
  
Dear Jo,  
  
Thank you for bringing this to our attention – we hadn’t heard about this before, and we will look into it. The 
provisions that this framework document is based on appear to have been in force since December 2012 (s 
91, ss98-102 of LASPOA 2012). Do you know if this problem has occurred previously since the Act has come 
into force, or is this the first occurrence of it? 
  
Best wishes,  
  
Vincent  
  
Vincent Scully | Law Commission 
Research Assistant (Criminal Law Team) 
1st Floor, Tower, Post Point 1.54, 52 Queen Anne’s Gate, London SW1H 9AG 
(access via 102 Petty France) 
Tel: | Fax:  | Web: www.lawcom.gov.uk 

 

From: Joanne Chilton  
Sent: 12 March 2015 08:57 
To: Laird, Karl; Scully, Vincent 
Subject: FW: New Framework for Children - [Not Protectively Marked] 
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Karl / Vincent 
I have received the below e mail and attached document from the Det Ch Supt Paul Richardson in 
Merseyside. I will include this in the final submission from the Police to yourselves but thought I should raise 
this with you now to consider as I don’t believe it’s been raised before. 
  
For your information 
Jo 
  
  
Jo Chilton 
Head of NABIS 
Det Ch Supt 6681 
  
Direct Dial :   
Int ex:             
Mobile:           
Email:                 
Website:         www.nabis.police.uk 
  

 
  
  

From: Richardson Paul  
Sent: 11 March 2015 17:38 
To: Joanne Chilton 
Cc: Smith Mark James; Shaw Mike Anthony 
Subject: FW: New Framework for Children - [Not Protectively Marked] 
  
Jo 
  
Further to my report re changes to the firearms legislation, which is on route to you for consideration of 
your meeting with the Law Commission.  This is a further issue that requires some consideration on the basis 
that the offence of violence at ‘Step 3’ does not include firearms offences.  I am not sure what could be 
more violent than the possession of a firearm but we are having to bail 17 year old men because of the 
attached instruction. 
  
Thanks 
  
Paul  
  

From: Lennon Lisa  
Sent: 11 March 2015 09:50 
To:  

 
 

Subject: FW: New Framework for Children - [Not Protectively Marked] 
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Dear all, 
  
Please see attached details from D/Insp Mark Smith for your information. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Lisa 
  

From: Smith Mark James  
Sent: 11 March 2015 09:15 
To: Lennon Lisa 
Subject: New Framework for Children - [Not Protectively Marked] 
  
Lisa, 
  
Could you please circulate the above attachment to all supervisors within Stanley Road. I attempted to 
escalate a Possession of a Section 5 firearm last night against a male who was 17 yrs and classed as a child. I 
was unsuccessful due to the attached new frame work. 
  
Thanks 
  
Mark Smith   
  

  
  

This email is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If received in 
error, please notify the originator immediately. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this email 
is strictly forbidden. Views or opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent those of West Midlands 
Police. All West Midlands Police email activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise inappropriate 
activity. No responsibility is accepted by West Midlands Police for any loss or damage arising in any way from the 
receipt or use of this email. 

 
This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone 
in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, 

 
============================================================ 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended  
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
 
If you have received this email in error please notify the sender as soon  
as possible. 
 
This footnote confirms that all reasonable steps have been taken to  
ensure that this email message has been swept for the presence of  
computer viruses. 
 
The views expressed in this communication may not necessarily be the 
views of Merseyside Police. 
 
All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages to 
and from Merseyside Police may be subject to monitoring and recording. 
============================================================ 
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please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal 
purposes. 

This e-mail (and any attachment) is intended only for the attention of 
the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying 
is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all 
copies and inform the sender by return e-mail. 

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message 
could be intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that in 
mind when deciding whether to send material in response to this message 
by e-mail. 

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be 
monitored, recorded and retained by the Ministry of Justice. E-mail 
monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content may be 
read at any time. You have a responsibility to ensure laws are not 
broken when composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents. 

 
The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning 
service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 
2009/09/0052.) This email has been certified virus free. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal 
purposes. 

 
This email is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If received in 
error, please notify the originator immediately. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this email 
is strictly forbidden. Views or opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent those of West Midlands 
Police. All West Midlands Police email activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise inappropriate 
activity. No responsibility is accepted by West Midlands Police for any loss or damage arising in any way from the 
receipt or use of this email. 

 
This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone 
in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, 
please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal 
purposes. 
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